
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th November 2023 

Dear Families, 

It has been another busy week at TSPA, which included our Remembrance Day ceremony attended by 

over 1000 of our students today. It was an opportunity to remember the service and sacrifice of all those 

that have defended our freedom and protected our way of life. We expanded our activities today to ensure 

as many students as possible could take part.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also had a number of trips out this week, including a reward trip to Whipsnade Zoo for a group 

of Year 7 students. We have significantly increased the number of trips and visits that take place, 

including guests coming into the Academy. In addition to a curriculum that is knowledge rich, I want to 

ensure that all the students at TSPA have the same opportunities offered to them as any other young 

person in this country.  

With the temperature dropping, please ensure your child has a suitable coat/jacket. We have seen 

hoodies making an unwelcome appearance – these will be confiscated because they are not part of 

school uniform.  As always, if any parent/carer needs support, please speak to us. 

I also wanted to highlight the positive behaviours and attitudes consistently displayed by students in 

lessons this year, with lessons now disruption-free. We have been very clear to students about what is 

expected and I am proud to say that students have risen to our high expectations. They really are a 

wonderful bunch. 

Thank you for trusting us with the education of your children. Please be assured that the adults in the 

building want the very best for your children – that’s why we came into the profession. I know I can 

continue to rely on your support moving forward. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Mr Humayun 

Principal 


